
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
April 8, 2013 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:05pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani  
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung (NP) 

Treasurer: Frank Lum 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska (NP), Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Jim Nishimoto 
                                   Betty Fujii 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                     Lynnie Itatani (NP) 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada (NP) 
 

 Also Present: Steve Kobata 
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Dick. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Check paid out to Vince for tournament supplies.  
Current Account Balances as of 3/31/13: Association Acct. $8284.40, Tournament Acct. $8212.23, 
JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $24,496.63. 
Motion by Yosh, Seconded by Ken. 
 
Nisei Juniors 
City tournament at Mission Lanes 3 teams entered last weekend. Unfortunately 2 bowlers didn’t show, 
but others did okay, not used to bowling 5 games. League will end May 12th. Yosh working on trophies. 

 
Old Business 

• Banquet set for June 1st at Three Flames. Cost to us same as last year. Worried about no-
shows and we end up paying for it. Tickets were passed out. Honor scores were listed, more to 
come. Cocktails at 6pm, dinner at 7pm. Donations for raffle please make contact.   

• Senior Mixed Tournament on April 20th entries are coming in. So far entries are 10:00 am squad 
– 24 entries, 1:30pm squad – 22 entries. Few more coming in.  Vince will need volunteers, 
please sign up.  

• Fuzzy Shimada Memorial tournament tentative dates, October 5-6, 2013. 
 
New Business 

• Vince voiced his displeasure with PBA cardholder rule change. Feel that we should revisit and 
change again.  

 
 



Next meeting: 
Monday, May 13, 2013 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Dale seconded by Betty. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 
Check emails for new Board people 
Volunteers for Senior tournament on April 20th 
Brandon will pick up award plates for Spirit award. 
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